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The Hon.

oe Hockey wr

Member for North Sydney
Minister for Employment and Workplace Relations

2'_ 0 wer 2007
Mr T Peake

4/1A Lillis St
CAMMERAY NSW 2062

Dear Mr Peake
I enclose the response I received from the Minister for Defence, The Hon Brendan Nelson.

As the Minister advises he is aware of your thoughts on this matter and has attached further
material from the Defence Material Organisation.

I appreciate your continued interest in this area and thank you again for raising your concerns
with me.

If I can be of assistance in the future please do not hesitate to contact my office.

Regards
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